From: Robert Maclean I

Sent: 11 January 2023 10:40

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning application 2022/3884/P
Dear Sirs

| wish to object to the proposed extension at Flat 5, 28 Well Walk under the above reference number.

The proposal is out of keeping with the building of which this flat forms part, and with the surrounding properties,
all of which are situated in a conservation area. There will be a loss of amenity for the immediately neighbouring
properties, as well as those down Christchurch Hill, as a result of increased noise and light interference.

Robert Maclean
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